COPY.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
SYDNEY .

28th June, 1932,
The Secretary.

gir,

With reference to the applications for
assignment of freeboard for the vessels "AORANGI", "NIAGARA",
"MONOWAI" and "HAURAKI" redeived at this Office, the "AQRANGI"
sailed from this port last week, and the pafticulars as
required to be entered on the report of survey for freeboard
Cell, were taken, and these will be forwarded to you next
mail.

The Owners request the freeboards to be
calculated under the 1906 Rules. As particulars of the
sheers will already be available in the London Officey end
the time for carrying out our survey was limited, thece
have not been taken.

In the case of vessels when the freeboards
are to be calculated unedr the 1906 Rules, I request to be
advised if it is necessary to again measure the sheers,

I am, Sir,
Your obedient servant,

(Sgd) A .CHERON.
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